
  
 
   

  

 1O DOWNING STREET    
LONDON SW1A 2AA 

foi-team@cabinetoffice.gov.uk 

 
 12 January 2022 

 
 
Dear Ms Fox 
 
Our ref: FOI2021/23470 
 
Thank you for your email of 9 December under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. Your full request is attached. 
 
Searches of our records have not identified any information held in relation to 
your request. 
 
 

 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

 

 
NICHOLAS HOWARD 

     
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Ms Cathy Fox 
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Incoming request 
 
Footage has been leaked of Allegra Stratton and others in a room discussing  a 
party which at present the Prime Minister Boris Johnston refuses to admit 
existed.  https://archive.md/rsz6W 
 
Please provide copy of full footage of all those rehearsals 
Please state who the footage was sent to. 
Please state who was in the room for each rehearsal. 
Please provide the relevant media "lines to take" or equivalent prepared for 
press conferences and the like on this party 
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 1O DOWNING STREET    

LONDON SW1A 2AA 

 
If you are unhappy with the level of service you have received from this office 
in relation to any aspect of your request, you may ask for an internal review. 
 
You should contact: 
 
 Tarley Smith 
 Head of Freedom of Information 

Cabinet Office 
70 Whitehall 
London 
SW1A 2AS 

 
 Email: foi-team@cabinetoffice.gov.uk 
 
You should note that the Cabinet Office will not normally accept an application 
for internal review if it is received more than two months after the date that the 
reply was issued. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the 
right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner’s Office for a decision. 
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
 Information Commissioner’s Office 
 Wycliffe House 
 Water Lane 
 Wilmslow 
 Cheshire 
 SK9 5AF 
 
 
 
 


